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15 October 2018

Dear Parents

ETHOS OF LEARNING

Many thanks for attending the Academic Evening on Tuesday night. It was a real pleasure to meet so
many of you and to have a chance to explain our Ethos of Learning.

As promised, attached are the slides from the presentation. I had to remove the videos as they were
too large to send but have left the links in.

It was also a pleasure to have the chance to teach your son during the day, they were a delight.

Kind regards

Alex Wallace
Deputy Headmaster
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